
 

 

 

 
Englisch / English 

 

GBS consultation: Help with registering  
for all-day schooling  

Dear Parents, 

would you like to register your child for all-day schooling and lunch at school and need help filling out the 

forms? Our GBS consulting team is there to help you and will go through the applications with you. 

 

 

 

We can be reached by e-mail throughout the year: 

gbs-beratung@bsb.hamburg.de 

 

 

We can be reached by phone 

on 040 - 42863 3579 from 1 February to 31 May 

➢ Tuesdays, 2 p.m. to 4 p.m., 

➢ Wednesdays and Thursdays, 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

 

 

You can also visit us for a personal consultation.  

To do so, please arrange an appointment with us.  

➢ Zentrum für Schul- und Jugendinformation (ZSJ) 

Hamburger Straße 125a 

22083 Hamburg  

 

 

All information on all-day schooling in Hamburg schools can also be found at 

hamburg.de/schulen/ganztag 

 

 

Good to know: The GBS consulting team from ZSJ can only provide support upon filling out new and 

change applications. The school is responsible for the subsequent processing of the applications. Should 

you have any questions about an already submitted application, please contact your school office. If you 

have any questions regarding your fee notice, please contact us using the email address and phone number 

provided. The GBS/GTS management at your school is responsible for matters relating to local care 

services. 
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